Our Case Number: ABP-316051-23

An
Bord
Pleanala

Sinéad Blighe
Mote Park
Co. Roscommon

Date: 25 April 2023

Re: Renewable energy development comprising 9 no. wind turbines and associated infrastructure.
Umma More and adjacent townlands, County Westmeath.

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee
lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of Westmeath County Council and at the offices of
An Bord Pleanadla when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

iamh Thornton
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737247
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| object to his Wind Farm as | believe Wind Farms of this scale belong out at sea.
Developments like this have no place anywhere in Rural Ireland! It is harmful to nature and
communities.

Sinéad Blighe
Mote Park,
Co. Roscommon



